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LD 1432
LD1432 has my complete and total support to pass into law!  The removal of 
consideration of "gender identity" from the Human Rights Act would solve many 
issues in the forefront of Maine citizens right now.  Gender Identity is a psychological
issue and decisions surrounding the physical safety of others or fairness in athletics to 
others should not be a consideration!


